
Maths Workshop  

for Parents and Carers of children in Y4 & Y5 with a focus on  
 

multiplication and division. 
 

 

 

Do you sometimes feel unsure about how best to 

help your child make progress in maths? 

Would you like a better understanding of the 

methods and strategies taught at St Paul’s? 

Do you have questions about our approach to 

maths teaching at St Paul’s? 

 

If you have answered yes to any of these questions then please come 

along to one of our workshops. You will have a go at some of the 

tasks your children undertake in their daily maths lessons and explore 

the rationale behind the methods and strategies your children work so 

hard to understand.  Please complete the slip below to reserve your 

place. Many thanks. 
 

Mrs Davies (Maths Subject Leader) 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 I / We would like to reserve a place at the Maths Workshop for Y4/5 

Parents and Carers on Thursday 8
th

 December at 3.30pm – 4.45pm* 
 

Signed………………………………………. (parent/carer of ……………………………) 
 

I / We would like to reserve a place at the Maths Workshop for Y4/5 

Parents and Carers on Thursday 8
th

 December at 5.00pm – 6.15pm. 
 

Signed………………………………………. (parent/carer of …………………………………) 
* if you have children with you, those in KS1 or KS2 can watch a DVD supervised by 

a TA; younger children can come along to the meeting! 


